Telecommunication
Development Bureau (BDT)

Ref.: BDT/DIR/NUM/084 Geneva, 10 October 2022

Mr Géran Marby

President and Chief Executive Officer
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and
Numbers (ICANN)

Los Angeles

United States of America

E-mail: goran.marby@icann.org

Subject: Appreciation for your congratulatory message

Dear Goran,

| received with great pleasure your kind message of congratulations on the occasion of my election to the
position of Secretary-General of the International Telecommunication Union (ITU).

Thank you for your expression of good wishes and, in particular, for your steady support during my tenure as
Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau in our mission to connect the unconnected.

| am deeply honoured by the confidence Member States have placed in me to lead the ITU into the next
chapter of its long and distinguished history.

| look forward to your continued support and collaboration, so that, together, we can harness the power of
connectivity to propel economies, transform lives, and attain our goal of connectivity for all.

Yours sincerely,

Doreen Bogdan-Martin
Director and Secretary-General elect
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